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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Nov 5 delegation by Carmela Palkowski
Date: Friday, November 1, 2024 1:47:09 PM

 
From: vince anzelmo  
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 1:44 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Adriano Volpentesta <Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>; mayor@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Nov 5 delegation by Carmela Palkowski

 

 
Hello.
 
Our names are Vincenzo and Antonia Anzelmo.  We have been Vaughan citizens for 27 years.
 We are writing in regards  to the  delegation by Carmela PALKOWSKI on Nov 5th, on illegal
truck yards making roads unsafe.  We live in Woodbridge in Mr Volpentestas ward.
 
We have 3 children who live in Bolton, Ontario. We drive down Albion Vaughan road to each of
our family members and we are absolutely afraid for our lives. Trucks come out of yards with
one lane into oncoming lanes. We can't even have bbq's in our children's backyards.  
 
We are begging for the city of Vaughan to stop these illegal truck yards. We are afraid for our
family.  We will assist our children with fighting these yards. Please, Maypr Del duca, please
help
Our family. 
 
Vincenzo and Antonia Anzelmo
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